ADDINGHAM PARISH COUNCIL                                                                      
CORRESPONDENCE LIST – February 2017
For information only
1. The next meeting of the South Pennine Branch of the YLCA will be held on 

WEDNESDAY, 8 MARCH 2017
AT 7.30PM 

IN THE CARLILE INSTITUTE, 

HUDDERSFIELD ROAD, MELTHAM, HOLMFIRTH, HD9 4AE

2. Email correspondence between resident and ward councillors as regards the replacement of street lights on Main St (copy attached)

3. Email correspondence regarding tipping at High Mill Field – report made to Environment Agency (copy attached)

